
 

 

MINUTES STOCKBRIDGE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 
 

The meeting of the Stockbridge Parks and Recreation Commission that was scheduled for 
March 16, 2020 was canceled due to COVID-19.  All non-essential meetings were canceled and 
the Town Hall was closed to the public. 
 
The meeting was rescheduled to May 18, 2020. 
 
Minutes to this meeting can be found using this link. 
 
https://townofstockbridge.com/parks-and-recreation-agendas-and-minutes/ 
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